
 

NSHA Wish List Fund 

Our annual PTA Book Fair is being held ​Sunday  December 15th, 11am - 4pm​ in the Cherry Lane gym, and on 

Monday, December 16th and Tuesday, December 17th,​ when students will visit with their classes. We will be 

open for evening hours on ​Monday from 6pm - 8pm​. We will also have books for sale at YIGN on Monday 

Morning. Schedule will be distributed shortly. 

All Middle School students who visit the fair and purchase a book will get a FREE raffle ticket for a chance to win 

Hot Chocolate and Munchkin Party for their Homeroom! 

 

Over the years, thanks to the generous donations of our families through the ​PTA Teacher Wish List Fund​, we have 

been able to enhance our classrooms with hundreds of new book titles. This is a wonderful way to show 

appreciation to your children’s teachers while enriching our classrooms.  We will once again be offering families 

the opportunity to donate a book to the school by  asking for ​$40 per family ​which will enable each teacher to 

choose a specific age-appropriate book for their classroom library. Your contribution will be acknowledged with a 

special bookplate identifying your family as the donor.  We try to place the sponsored book in your child's 

classroom, but the goal of the fund is to place at least one new book in every classroom (secular and Judaic), 

resource area, specialty class and in the Cherry Lane and Old Mill campus libraries. 

Sincerely, 

The PTA Book Fair Committee 

*************************************************************************************​Please 

tear off and return 

PTA WISH LIST FUND 

Family Name:____________________________ Class/Grade of Child(ren): ____________  

Class/Grade of Child(ren): ____________  

Class/Grade of Child(ren): ____________  

Class/Grade of Child(ren): ____________  

Checks should be made out to ​NSHA PTA​ (each donation is $40 per family, additional donations are always 
welcome)    TOTAL:_______________  

Please return form, along with check to and leave it in an envelope marked for Book Fair in the PTA mailbox in 
the Academic Office at Cherry Lane​. 


